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GROWTH MINDSET  
Last Friday during our Student Free Day staff worked on building their knowledge of Growth 
Mindsets, Executive Functioning and The Learning Pit. Growth Mindsets describe the beliefs a 
person holds about their own abilities. ôItõs about finding your starting point and having the 
willingness to grow and learn and expect there will be setbacks. You just have to persevere and 
reach out to others to help you get over the hurdles or get a foothold, without them solving the 
problem for you.õ ð Mel Ansell. This creates longer lasting and better connected learning than when 
we rescue children from frustration and tell them the answer. Executive Functioning is the 
combined name for working memory, cognitive flexibility and inhibitory control. This is the part of 
the brain that needs the MOST exercise at school as it controls: self-monitoring; organising 
materials; planning; emotional control (the opposite of impulsivity); shifting what you know into 
new situations. The Learning Pit takes both of these into the classroom so expect your children to 
come home and say they were frustrated and the teacher wouldnõt tell them the answer as powerful 
learning happens when students help each other, share what they know / what they discover and 
are supported by the teacher to put it all together into something they can use. Have a look at Guy 
Claxton on You Tube. 

 
STAFF LEAVE 
We welcome Maddy Godfrey who is taking over the helm of 6.5 while Robyn Ranford is on leave 
for the remainder of the term. We wish Robyn a relaxing end of term! We also welcome Nathan 
Harris who will be teaching in 6.4 while Anna Wapper heads off to a wedding (not hers, or so Iõm 
told!) in Europe during the last two weeks of term. Linda Fox is also on leave during the last two 
weeks of term and also heading to Europe, weõve put our ôholiday presentõ order in. The rest of us 
are remaining behind in the cold and wet because, well, someone has to. 

 
RESEARCH PROJECT 
We have been invited to have students participate in a research project by Pearson Clinical and 
Talent Assessment that is being run across Australia and New Zealand. Participation takes between 
90 ð 150 minutes. All information is confidential. Please see the attached letter from Pearson if you 
are interested. They are offering to make it worth your while so have a read. 
 

WHOOPING COUGH  
A number of cases of whooping cough have been reported within our school community. Please 
refer to the attached fact sheet from the department of health for information on whooping cough, 
including symptoms, diagnosis, infectious periods and treatment.  If your child presents with the 
described symptoms, please seek medical advice before your child returns to school or preschool. 
Immunisations with vaccines that protect against whooping cough are effective in reducing the 
likelihood of illness and complications from the disease. Children within the school community who 
have received the recommended number of doses of whooping cough vaccine are much less likely 
to become infected with the disease. If your child is not immunised, it is recommended that you 
contact your local doctor for more advice regarding preventative measures.  
Any person with Whooping Cough should be excluded from child care, preschool, school or work 
until 5 days after starting the specifically prescribed antibiotic treatment. 
 

SEMESTER 1 REPORTS  
Semester 1 Student Reports will be sent home on the last Thursday of term ð June 7. These reports 
are a comprehensive overview of how your child is progressing at the mid-year mark. Last term we 
held Parent Interviews. If you would like to meet with your childõs teacher about aspects of your 
childõs report, please make contact next term.  Parents are always welcome to request a meeting with 
individual teachers at any time throughout the year. Term 3 reports are Student Assessment reports. 
John Hattieõs research shows that student self-reporting has a large effect on their progress. 
Studentsõ should be very aware of their own progress and how they can improve. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Reading is our  
school priority . 

Every child attending the  

North  School is expected t o 

read  aloud to an adult every  

day.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
       

 

Murray Bridge North School  

NEWSLETTER 

TEACHING AWARDS  

We have always said the best people are 

at MBNS and now itôs official. Iôm happy 
to announce that Jill Wilson, Grace 

Prentice and Mostyn Kemp have received 

nominations in the 2016 S.A. Excellence 
in Public Education Awards. We know 

our staff are amazing and now the rest of 

the state does too. 
CONGRATULATIONS  to them all. 

  

 

Issue 10 
June 

Term 2 2016 
  

 
[Type a quote from the document or the 
summary of an interesting point. You 
can position the text box anywhere in 
the document. Use the Drawing Tools 
tab to change the formatting of the pull 
quote text box.] 

 

ROYAL ADELAIDE SHOW 
2ND ɀ 11TH SEPTEMBER, 

2016.  
 

Once again this year we have 
available a limited number of 
complimentary passes to the 

show. 
If you are interested in 

receiving passes, please contact 
Gill Ayres at school or call 
85323055 to register your 
interest. If we receive more 

replies than tickets criteria will 
apply. 
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MURRAYLANDS DISTRICT 
Football/Netball Selection Trials.  

Unity College 
Netball - Indoor stadium  

Football - Senior School Oval 
Wednesdays, commencing June  22nd  2016 

4.00 ɀ 5.00 pm 
Boys and girls ( must be turning 11 or over this year) are invited 

to try out for selection in the Murraylands football or netball 
teams,  which will take part in the SAPSASA State carnival in 

Adelaide from 15th ɀ 19th Aug. N.B. The teams are single sex - ie 
girls may not try out for football and vice versa 

Parents of students trying out should be aware that the team 
will travel to Adelaide each day of the Carnival, and that parents 

will be asked to help with transport where possible. 
The cost to students will be $70 ($60 for School Card holders). 

Photos are an optional extra expense. 
Students should report to Kellie Klose and Alyssa Daniel  

( netball ) or Matt Bell ( football ) on arrival. 
Please bring the accompanying consent and medical forms to 

the first practice. 
Josie Saddlier 

Murraylands Convenor. 

 

Look Out, Look Out, Theyôre all about! 

MONSTERS EVERYWHERE!  
  

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school! What 

better way to promote reading to our students than by 

supporting this important literary event. 

 

We invite your entire family to participate by purchasing 

the latest and greatest in childrenôs books. Your support of 

this vital literary event is a key part of helping us obtain 

new books and resources for our library and classrooms. 

 

Youôll find hundreds of quality books at our Book Fair with 

a wide assortment for all reading levels.  

 

Attached is a Book Fair flyer that provides a preview of 

only a FEW of the many books available to purchase at our 

Fair.  

 

Donôt forget to mark the Book Fair dates on your calendar!  

 

 Week 9: June 28th ï June 30th       

 (Tuesday ï Thursday) 

We look forward to seeing you during our Scholastic Book 

Fair and thank you, in advance, for supporting this great 

literary event. Thank you for believing in books and the 

impact of reading on your childôs future. 

 

 

 

 

 

The canteen will be having a  
 

WINTER WARMER SPECIAL FOOD 
ORDER DAY  

 

On Thursday 23rd June. 
 

The following foods will be available 
to pre ɀ order 

 
Savoury Slice or 

Cheese Sausage Roll $3.50ea. 
 

Chocolate Donuts or 
Sprinkle Donuts $1.70ea 

 
Order forms will go out next 

week.  Please cut out and place 
orders (with the correct money) 

in the boxes provided at the 
canteen before Wednesday 22nd 

June. 

 

 

 

Murray Bridge North 
School Choir 

 
On Tuesday the 7th June we went 

to Tailem Bend Town Hall for 
rehearsals with the other 

participating schools for choir. 
All the schools performed 

together to practice for our big 
concert at the Festival of Music. 
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